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NEWS RELEASE 
Notice of Public Hearing for  

Disposal of Surplus Property 
 

Spokane, WA | Oct. 9, 2014 – Spokane County Library District will hold a public hearing in 
accordance with RCW 39.33.020 for property that was determined surplus to the Library District 
by its Board of Trustees at a special meeting held September 30, 2014. 
 
The property initially purchased by the District in 2011 with intention for expansion is located at 
9220 East Upriver Drive. A more complete description of the property may be found below. 
 
As part of the regular agenda of the Board of Trustees monthly meeting, the public hearing will 
be held Tuesday, October 21, 2014 in the meeting room at Argonne Library, at approximately 
4:30pm.  
 
9220 East Upriver Drive 
A 2-bedroom, 2- bath, 2,228 sq. ft. brick Rancher on .56 acre lot. Built in 1947, the house 
features 2 fireplaces (one wood, one gas), forced air heat, central AC, vinyl windows, 
appliances, and newer carpeting. This property includes a detached 2-car garage w/opener, 
workshop, sprinkler system, and RV parking on the 24,552 sq. ft. lot.    
 
 

 
 
 
Spokane County Library District is the essential place to explore, learn, and create. The District operates 
10 libraries outside the City of Spokane, including Airway Heights, Argonne, Cheney, Deer Park, 
Fairfield, Medical Lake, Moran Prairie, North Spokane, Otis Orchards and Spokane Valley. Through a 
reciprocal agreement with Spokane Public Library and Liberty Lake Municipal Library, library services are 
provided at no charge to residents of these service areas.   
 
For additional information on our libraries or programs, please visit www.scld.org or call 509.893.8200.  
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